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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Susan Rose <rose.sue@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 11:54 AM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Sound Level Variance/ TC Marathon

Thank you for the notification. I am delighted that we will be able to support and celebrate the TC Marathon along 
Mississippi BLVD! Thanks to all those who are supplying the entertainment and support for our community. In the open 
air, the sound is negligible and most likely will not be much greater than a STU football game. 
 
Susan Rose 
424 Otis Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55104 


